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23 December 2022 

 
BML Proportional Takeover Offer period  

has been extended 
 
 
Dear Shareholder,  
 
 
Perth Markets Group Limited (PMGL) has been notified by Brisbane Market Limited (BML) that the offer 
period for BML’s proportional takeover offer has been extended from 23 December 2022 to 2pm AWST 
31 January 2023.  
 

As of the 15 December 2022, according to BML, it has received acceptances under the offer to take 
their voting power in PMGL to 42.04% (up from 41.73% prior to announcing the proportional takeover 
offer). 

 
As valued shareholders of PMGL, we wish you Happy Holidays and a Safe and Prosperous 2023. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Patricia Skinner 
Chairperson 
Perth Markets Group Limited 
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